[image: ]


Note to Public File
ANTI-DUMPING INVESTIGATION No. AD0012
Anti-dumping investigation on aluminium extrusions originating in the People’s Republic of China

Comments on the investigation for anti-dumping of aluminium extrusions originating in China, made by the Government of the People’s Republic of China.

The Trade Remedies Authority acknowledges receipt of the comments made by MOFCOM, on behalf of the Government of the People’s Republic of China, sent to us on 9 August 2021.
As with all submissions from interested parties and contributors, we will consider these comments as evidence as we progress the investigation.  All registered parties are encouraged to provide any comments on the Trade Remedies Service.
Any specific questions can be directed to the case team at AD0012@traderemedies.gov.uk

12 August 2021.
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